
PRAYER REQUESTS
•	 Paul Shenefield is home recovering from a kidney 

stone procedure.
•	 Don Strothers is recovering from back surgery.
•	 Phyllis Pizer is home recovering from ankle surgery. 

Please continue to pray for her and Dennis as he 
cares for her on this lengthy road to recovery.

•	 The Gromacki family will be traveling this week for 
Sandy’s father’s memorial service. Please continue to 
pray for their family during this time. 

•	 Continue to pray for peace in Israel and safety for 
missionaries and others residing there.

•	 Continue to pray for Jonna Smith, Fred Holcombe, Rob-
ert Malone, Suzie Mohler, and Kiersten (Blesch) Luttrull 
with their ongoing medical needs.

COMING UP
Today	 9:30am	 Worship service, Nursery, Children’s Church
	 10:30am	 Abbreviated fellowship	time
	 10:45am	 Baptism	
	 11am	 Sunday school & electives, Nursery
	 5pm	 Annual Business Meeting/Ministry Update 	
		  Fellowship (Chili Supper)
		  No other evening activities

1/30	 9:30am	 Sorority of Sisters

2/4	 9:30am	 Worship service, Nursery, Children’s Church
	 10:30am	 Fellowship		
	 11am	 Sunday school & electives, Nursery
	 4:30pm	 Adult Choir
	 5:30pm	 AWANA, Youth, Nursery, Adult Bible studies

ORDER OF SERVICE
JANUARY 28, 2024

Worship in Song
	 Blessed Be Your Name
Welcome & Prayer
Missionary Update......................................................... Joel Dicks
Worship in Song
	 O Worship the King
	 Trust In You
	 Always
Message.......................................................................Pastor Adam
Worship in Song
	 A Mighty Fortress
Announcements
Offering – Receptacles in back of Auditorium and Lobby

MISSIONARY OF THE WEEK
DUANE & DAYLIN BEACH - CMC
Pray for them as they serve in Germany. Duane 
pastors a church composed of German nationals and 
American service men and women and their families.

MISSIONARY UPDATE
JOEL & DEBBIE DICKS - ABWE
We are excited to have Joel and Debbie visiting in 
our service today and we look forward to hearing a 
brief update from Joel. Please continue praying for 
them and their ministry in Hungary.

GR ACE  BU I LDS
Each of the last two Sundays, this section has ended with 
the same question. This week we will begin with it:
 
“What would your vision be for the future ministries of 
Grace?” What ministries would we have, how would 
we carry out our ministries, and how would our campus 
facilitate those goals?
 
Having already received some initial 
feedback, we would love to have yours. 
You may either write in the blank below 
and turn it in via the offering box, or to re-
spond via our online form, follow the QR 
code. You will also find a link to read the 
previous Grace Builds sections that posed this question.

BAPTISM TODAY
We are excited to join together with our Grace en Español 
family for this special time! We will have a reduced Fellowship 
Time and then join back in the auditorium at 10:45 AM for the 
baptisms before heading into our regular Discipleship Hour.

NOMINATED OFFICERS
The following nominees will be voted on at the annual meeting:
Deacons - Bill Hall, Neil Loveridge
Treasurer - Doug Cunningham
Clerk/Secretary - Gavin Gromacki
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AWANA GRAND PRIX
The AWANA Grand Prix is coming up! This 
year’s competition is on Saturday, February 24, 
at 4 PM. Car kits are on sale at the kids’ check-
in station on both Sunday mornings and eve-
nings. Kits are $5 each and can be purchased 
with cash, check, or online using the QR code. Be on the look-
out for dates to cut and prep cars for the race with Paul Snyder.

ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING/FELLOWSHIP
TONIGHT @ 5:00 PM
We are looking forward to celebrating what God did in and 
through our church in 2023 and then casting a vision for 2024.
The Annual Business Meeting and Ministry Update Fellowship 
will also give us the opportunity to recognize key people in our 
ministries and establish new leadership. Meet us in the Fellow-
ship Hall at 5:00 PM for a chili supper with the meeting to fol-
low. The chili, cheese, sour cream, and drinks will be provided. 
We ask that each family bring either sandwiches, cornbread, 
chips, and/or dessert.  

We will have childcare for nursery through Pre-K and a game/
craft night for K-5th. Your child can bring their favorite game to 
share and/or a simple craft like beads, origami, etc.

GIFT FOR CHOICES
Last Sunday, we had a special time recognizing the Sanctity of 
Human Life. For several years, Grace Baptist Church has part-
nered with Choices Pregnancy Center, and we want to again 
encourage our church family to consider a special financial gift 
to support this crucial ministry in our own community. Please 
pray about a monetary gift that can be placed into the offering 
receptacles, or given online at ourgrace.church/give by choos-
ing “Choices” in the Fund Dropdown. 

One year has now become another, January is giving 
way to February and time marches on in the lives of the 
students of Grace Academy. In anticipation of their future 
classes, this week will feature “Step Up Day” on Wednes-
day. Students in every grade will ‘bump up’ to experience 
classes in the next grade up to get a taste of the exciting 
experiences that await them in the very near future.
 
“Wild Card Week” will begin on Monday, February 5th.  
Teachers will be providing especially unique learning 
experiences throughout the week as they go above and 
beyond to encourage and enhance student engagement.
Please continue to pray for the students and staff of GBA!

YOUTH SUMMER CAMPS
This summer, we are partnering with The Wilds camp in North 
Carolina to give our children and teens a Christian camp expe-
rience. The dates are July 22-27. This is a camp facility that is 
fully staffed with trained counselors in a safe and protected at-
mosphere that will allow our children and teens the opportunity 
to enjoy a week of games, the outdoors, a strong emphasis 
upon Biblical teaching and preaching, and a great time with 
other young people from across the country. Both our older 
children and teens will go the same week but enjoy separate 
camps developed for their age group. You can register online 
at wildsregistration.org. You will find Grace Baptist Church of 
Chattanooga as one of the groups to select. For more informa-
tion, please speak with Pastor Adam Love. More information is 
also available online (wilds.org) or in the foyer. 

ALASKA MISSION TRIP
We still have a few spots available for our Alaska team this 
summer. Contact Steve Gillmore for details if interested. Also, 
remember that applications are due February 1st. 



NOTESABOUT GBC

SERMONS & VIDEOS
To view past sermons and 
other videos, visit OurGrace.
Church/Sermons

MISSION
To glorify God by delighting 
in and declaring the person 
and work of Jesus Christ.
Learn how we accomplish 
this at OurGrace.Church/
Mission

CONTACT
www.OurGrace.Church
Info@OurGrace.Church
423.892.4869

STAFF
Read staff bios and find 
contact info at OurGrace.
Church/Staff

GRACE EN ESPAÑOL
Keep up with our Hispanic  
ministry at OurGrace.Church/
Ministries

EVENTS
While some are listed here, 
a complete schedule is at 
OurGrace.Church/Events

GIVE
Donate your offering in the 
collection boxes or at  
OurGrace.Church/Give

GRACE ACADEMY
Learn what’s going on with 
the Golden Eagles and our 
Children’s Center at
GraceChatt.org

MAILING ADDRESS
7815 Shallowford Rd.
Chattanooga, TN 37421

CONNECT
Connection Cards may be found in the lobby 
or at OurGrace.Church/Connect. Use these to:

•	 Provide updated  
contact info

•	 Request info on Jesus 
Christ, the church, or 
academy

•	 Sign up for baptism or 
a new members’ class

•	 Submit prayer requests
•	 Register for the prayer 

chain

GR ACE BAPTIST CAMPUS 
Exterior Rendering at Shallowford Road
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